
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Council Meeting 
 

20 June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Booklet 1 
 

Written Questions 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor M Lapsa 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor P Hetherton, Cabinet Member for City 

Services    

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 
“Can the cabinet member tell us what the clean-up cost of fly tipping was for 
the period 2021 to 2023?”  

 

 
 

 2. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor G Ridley 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor G Duggins, Cabinet Member for Policy 

and Leadership    

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 

“Could the Cabinet Member for Policy and Leadership tell us when he expects 
the independent evaluation into the City of Culture year to be published?” 

 

 
 

 3. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor S Keough 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor P Hetherton, Cabinet Member for City 

Services     

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 
“Could the Cabinet Member explain to residents on Bennetts Road in Bablake 
Ward why they have not had their bins collected for over three weeks?”. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


